Dr. Nathan Maccoby
Institute of Communications
Stanford University
Palo Alto, CA 94305

Dear Mac,

It was great to sit with your fabulous team again and see the development of your thinking. We also look forward to your visit before too long to the upper midwest.

My long-term colleague here who would be a delightful companion in Mendocino has built the first house on the right in lot 1 in the new sub-division called Little River Headlands. His name is Henry L. Taylor, a Ph.D. in physiology and is also an experienced cardiovascular epidemiologist and doubles tennis player.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB: jp

pc: HLT